
 
639 High St. Palo Alto, California 94301, United States 

 

Date: June 25, 2015 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road - Gate A 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

 

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: RGQ-511 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

We, Pebble Technology Corporation, hereby attest to the fact that we will 

apply the Declaration of Conformity procedure to the class B computer peripheral 

portion of this composite filing. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

Eric Huang / Associate Technical Manager 

Quanta Computer Inc. 

Tel: +886-3-327-2345 #15957   

E-mail: Eric.Huang@quantatw.com  

 

 


